
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

March 5th ,2024 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on March 5th, 2024, and is pleased to submit the following summary 

of business. 

JVC  
 

All new members of JVC have been ratified by the EV board.  
 

 

Dressage and Jumping 
With The Stars 2024  
 

With DJWTS planning well underway. We can express our excitement 
for the event and the healthy number of entries. A call for more 
volunteers, especially for pole picking up, would be greatly appreciate.  
 

 

Entry Check and Results 
Procedures 

The Jumping Victoria Committee had a discussion on Entry Check 
and Results Procedures. Action items included developing clearer 
guidelines and exploring technological solutions and transparent 
collaboration with affiliates and members. Overall, the discussion 
aimed to enhance the efficiency and accuracy of entry procedures to 
improve the experience for all involved. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


